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I would like to lodge my objection to the development of Brooklands farm mainly because the existing sewage works 
is unable to cope with the existing demand and this will just add to the problems we are all experiencing. It will also 
increase the traffic on a road that is not suitable for heavy traffic. Let's sort out the existing problems first before 
adding to them.  
Regards  
Liam Cunningham  
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